| worked for well over a year within the OHRC to get a full Non-Discrimination Ordinance that protects the
LGBTQ community recommended to the Olathe City Council. Since the first Olathe City Council Meeting
in January of 2019, I've been showing up to almost every Olathe City Council meeting asking the Council
to pass the Non-Discrimination Ordinance that their own Human Relations Commission recommended. |
advocate for myself, for my kids, for my neighbors, and for the entire LGBTQ community within Kansas.
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that | have the right to continue to speak up. | am a lucky one to have a supportive employer. There is
no doubt in my mind that others may not be so lucky.

This was not a casual conversation with an acquaintance at an event. This was Olathe City Councilor,
Karin Brownlee, contacting Associate Vice President of State & Local Government Affairs at my employer
and saying that I'm using my employer's name and acting inappropriately before the Olathe City Council.
There is no situation where that would be considered ethical. There is no way that anyone on this council
can view that action as anything other than an attempt to silence someone that is advocating for a
position that she doesn’t support. You don't contact the employer of a citizen and complain about them
and not expect something to happen in return.

Karin knows this. Karin has been in public elected office for over 20+ years with a brief stint working as
the Kansas Secretary of Labor. Karin’s current career is lobbying for a number of organizations in
Topeka, advocating for issues at the Kansas State Capital. There is no possible way that this was an
innocent indiscretion. It's been her job for the past 20+ years to understand and be an expert in ethical
government practices.

Karin Brownlee does not deny that this happened. She is downplaying her actions, but the image below
is her response to the Kansas City Star that it happened and that she had complaints about me.

Here is a statement in response to your call:

"Mr. Hoedl mentioned the name of his employer
in comments he made before Olathe city
council on June 4th. This happened to be the
same meeting that he and others stormed out
of the middle of the meeting, cursing at the
Council as they left.

I saw an acquaintance from Mr Hoedl's work
recently at a social event and mentioned to him

that Mr. Hoedl had stated to the Council who he
works for and has spoken before the Council
several times this year, Certainly no harm was
communicated nor intended for either Mr,
Hoedl or his highly respected employer”

Karin Brownlee
Sent from my iPad

Karin also gave the following statement to the Kansas City Star on 11/19/2019:

https://www.kansascity.com/opinion/editorials/article237570149.htmt:
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‘| could say more,” what could that possibly mean?

B. Conduct themselves so as to maintain public confidence in the performance of their job duties.

No members of the public should trust tha
attack them for speaking at council meetings.

in will not use her position to-harm and
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Respectfully,
Brett Hoed|
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